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I’m a Mainer living in the Bath area and my husband and I support advancing self 
determination for the Wabanaki nations. This will be a major step forward not only 
for Wabanaki people but for all Maine people. It will support us all and our 
togetherness in solving the environmental, housing, food, childcare, and other social 
problems we are all currently facing. I wish I could write more, but I’m coming down 
with a cold. I will just end by saying that I stand with the many Maine businesses and 
organizations who support this measure. It’s time. 


